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Heller Applauds House Passage of Good Samaritan Search and Recovery Act 

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) applauded the U.S. House of Representatives for passing the Good Samaritan Search and Recovery Act of 2015, legislation speeding access to public lands so accredited volunteer search groups can conduct searches for missing persons.

“Red tape from the federal government delaying families from conducting search and rescue missions for missing loved ones on public lands should not be a barrier. I’m proud to see the U.S. House of Representatives agrees with me. Due to Congressman Heck’s leadership, this bill has successfully been passed in the House. I’m now looking forward to encouraging my colleagues in the Senate to pass the companion legislation I introduced earlier this year with Senator Mark Warner,” said Senator Dean Heller.

The Good Samaritan Search and Recovery Act of 2015 requires that a decision on issuing a permit for accessing public lands be provided to groups within 48 hours of application and that groups are not responsible for obtaining an insurance policy given they waive federal government liability.

Senators Heller and Mark Warner (D-VA) introduced companion legislation (S.160) earlier this year.  
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